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GENERAL DIRECTIVE NO. 2 — 2017 — Rescinding Enhanced Cobalt Testing

Directive

Preamble

WHEREAS on April 6, 2017, the Canadian Pari-Mutel Agency (CPMA) announced

that official samples will be tested for cobalt, commencing May 1, 2017. As a

result, the AGCO’s enhanced cobalt testing previously conducted pursuant to

Amended General Directive No. !2015 is no longer required.

TAKE NOTICE, effective May 1, 2017 the Registrar hereby rescinds Amended

General Directive No. /2015.

BY ORDER OF THE REGISTRAR

Jean Major
Registrar
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